
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 F.S.A (Friends of School Association) - (PTA)   
  

This year in Summary … 

By attending events, our families have raised £3492.24           A BIG THANK YOU 

 

FSA money has been used to support all pupils in school with the purchase of 

 £1572.87 reading books 

£1000.00 play tables (from Parish council donation) 

£660.00 coaches for Derby Pantomime visit 

£400.00 Bike and Scooter Racks 

Next week 

Wednesday 19th July – 4.30-6.00pm -£2.50 Disco (Y3-Y6) outside (if dry)  

Thursday 20th July – Current Year 2/Year 3 Disco at Tibshelf Village Hall   

4pm-5.30pm  £2.50  Tickets on sale on our playground at the end of the school day. 

 

Come and join us next year to plan even more events to support your child’s school. 

                                             FSA meeting Wednesday 13th September at 3.30pm 

Please see  

Derbyshire Term dates for 2017-18 and 2018-19 on our website 
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             Congratulations to… 

 
Kate has achieved the Gold Star this week, being awarded it for 

outstanding voluntary contributions over the school year.   
 

Mr Flint’s Class are fantastic attenders, having won the 

attendance cup this week and have completed the whole game. 

 

Our weekly winners for team pint s this year were Chatsworth.  

 

Sports day superstars – Bronze- China, Silver – Greece. 

Well done UK for winning the Gold. 

Please name all items of clothing. Staff 

return all named items to pupils. 

 

Any other missing items – we ask that 

parents please come and look in the lost 

property box. Staff will not spend teaching 

time looking for lost items. 

Pupils have become less responsible for 

looking after property, and we ask that you 

help them to address this issue in 

September.  

LOST 

PROPERTY 



 

 

MUSIC MAKERS – Summer 2017 

 

Well done to all our musicians – and a big thank you to  

Miss Vardy for putting together such a talented bunch of  

children for our fantastic concert. Our compares … DAISY  

and KALLUM did an amazing job.  

Thank you for your time, supporting your children to have music lessons 

and encouraging them to practice at home (not an easy job !)    

 

                                            

 

Thank you for all your positive 

feedback and working with us 

to get this system up and 

running this term. 

 

All outstanding monies due for 

trips and dinners must be 

cleared please by 

 

 Wednesday 19th July  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that taking photos and videoing at school events is not allowed. We are obliged to 

safeguard all pupils. 

 

 

Thank you for your continual understanding and patience. 
 

 Reading 

Care and Safety – Safeguarding all pupils 

Coming up… 
Monday 17th July – Book swap shop sale 20p and 50p all items.  

        3.30-6.30pm -Optional Parent reports comment drop in – no appointments needed 

 

Wednesday 19th July – End of Year Disco 4.30-6pm (no phone allowed) 

 

Thursday 20th July – Year 3- Year 5 – 9.30am   End of Term Celebration assembly. 

                                (Invited Parents of pupils receiving awards will receive a text) 

    

                             4.30-5.40 pm Year 2/3 Transition Disco at Village Hall 

 

Friday 21st July – Year 6 Leavers assembly – 9.30am. Year 6 Families only please. 

 

 

 

 

 

Feedback 

 

Please leave a comment on 

our website 

about 

Music Makers 

 

Please return your 

 REPORT comments page 

 

 
  
 

PARENT PAY 


